
 
Daily Announcements: November 7, 2019 -Day 1 

 

● The next Student Council meeting will be on Wednesday, November 13th in the cafeteria. We will meet until 4:00pm. 

Representatives, please bring your attendance card and your envelope. Thank you! 

● Any 7th & 8th grade chorus, band, or orchestra student who sold Zap-A-Snack for our music fundraiser, our delivery is this 

Thursday, November 7th from 4-6pm. The orders will be picked up in the band room (room 151). You MUST pick up your order 

during this time! 

● Stage Crew is canceled for this week. Sorry for the confusion.  

● Reminder for girls interested in lacrosse, Sahlen’s money is due to Coach Gates by this Friday in Room 245. 

● On November 13th all cast members will be staying until 5:30pm. Please remember to bring your costumes that you have to this 

Thursday’s rehearsal. Any questions, see Miss Mis, Mrs. Morris, or Mrs. Gath. 

● It’s Scholastic Book Fair time! Check with your ELA teacher to see when they’re bringing you to the fair during school. Come in 

with your whole family next Tuesday, November 12th from 5:30-8:30pm.  You can also visit during study hall with a pass from your 

study hall teacher. 

● Student Council is collecting socks until November 8th. There is a donation box in the lobby. 

● Chess Club will have a meeting Thursday, November 7th 4pm in Room 223. 

● Attention Bee You Members- our next meeting is Thursday, November 7th at 3pm in Room 257. We look forward to seeing you 

and if you are still interested in joining our club, come join us! Any questions, see Mrs. Blind or Mrs. Mihalik. 

● Are you interested in being on the modified girls and boys swim team this year? Come to an interest meeting Thursday, November 

7th at 4pm in the High School Cafeteria! 

● There will be a mandatory meeting for any 8th graders planning to try out for Boys’ Modified Basketball on Thursday, November 

14th from 3-3:30pm in the small gym. There will be 4:00 buses available if needed. Please bring your white card to the meeting. 

This meeting is only for 8th graders. Thank you! 

 

 



 
 


